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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 

 

CHINLE JUSTICE CENTER OPENS DOORS TO PUBLIC 

The Chinle Judicial District began operations at its new location at the Chinle Justice Center on 

Navajo Route 27 in Chinle, Arizona, on October 9, 2017. The court, Peacemaking Program and 

Office of Probation and Parole Services for Chinle Judicial District now have office locations 

and will offer services at the new location.  

The main telephone and fax line will remain the same. Telephone lines are limited at this time. 

The new justice center features three hearing rooms and a peacemaking hogan.  

“I’m pleased we have now reached the point to open our doors at the Chinle Judicial District in a 

brand-new facility,” said acting Chief Justice Thomas J. Holgate. “We applaud each and every 

individuals and entity who has been involved from the initial planning to the completion of this 

project. It has been a cumbersome effort however it will be there and beneficial for the people to 

receive the much-needed services.” 

He added that the Judicial Branch is very appreciative of the support from the Law and Order 

Committee, the Navajo Nation Council, the Office of the Navajo Nation President and Vice 

President, and the branch staff for their roles in the realization of a new complex for the Chinle 

Judicial District. 

For more information, please call the court at (928) 674-2070. 
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